
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter 

LIVING UP TO OUR  BRITISH 

VALUES AT BRAINTCROFT! 

 

 

 

         
Nursery: DIAMOND: Ghaza and Timl for settling into Nursery  
Reception: CORAL: Waleed for always trying hard with his learning, RUBY: 
Mohamed.G. for always making the right choices. AMBER:  Hassan for 
always being so positive. 
Year 1: JADE:  WHOLE CLASS FOR TRYING THEIR BEST AND WORKING 
HARD DURING THE FIRST TERM. EMERALD: Lucas and Kaashif, 
TURQUOISE: Amar and Adnan, 
Year 2: CRYSTAL: Sufyaan and Alimar, ONYX: Yessica and Omar 
 SAPPHIRE: Abbas,  

Year 3: TOPAZ: Rania and Zayan for excellent home learning. 

AQUAMARINE: x  OPAL: Lea and Adil – For resilience and most 
importantly completing homework every day on Dojo. 
Year 4: GARNET: Sareena and Marwa for being brilliant in everything they 
do!  ZIRCON: Ashmaan and Fatma for consistently doing the homework 
and working hard.  AMMOLITE: Aisha and Subawoon for doing their very 
best every day. 
Year 5: AMETHYST: Alim and Farah A., MOLDAVITE: Mohammad and 
Vanessa, PEARL: Fatima E and Jose,  
Year 6: QUARTZ: Abdul Samad and Muskan 
 TANZANITE: Nicole and Hamayun, LAPIS-LAZULI: Shahzad and Nicola, 

Another week of fantastic work from our amazing SUPER STARS! 

 

OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: 

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, 

RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of 

others The SPIRIT we all know 

 

 

 

Week ending 18.12.2020 

WE HAD SO MUCH ENJOYMENT AND LEARNING AT SCHOOL THIS TERM, 

WE COULD NOT HAVE DONE IT WITHOUT YOUR SUPPORT. THANK YOU! 

  

 

 

What does 'British values' mean? 

According to Ofsted, 'Fundamental 

British values' is about: democracy, 

the rule of law, individual liberty, 

mutual respect for and tolerance of 

those with different faiths and 

beliefs, and for those without faith. 

Our pupils and staff have embraced 

and shown respect for British 

values through exercising their 

rights to vote for their student 

leaders and for staff of the month-

democracy in action.  

 Knowing and adhering to our 

school rules daily, shows 

understanding of the rule of law, 

wearing appropriate uniform, and 

sticking to the class bubbles are 

new rules, but everyone 

understands the importance.  

In lessons and especially in our new 

history, geography and pshe 

curriculum, children have been 

learning about the freedom to 

make choices and that there are 

differences in everyone. We learn 

to appreciate that we are just not 

all the same. One of the things we 

did really well, was celebrating and 

giving mutual respect to all faiths 

and religions and we even 

discovered in classes that many of 

the people we admire in school do 

not have a religion. They are still a 

part of our school family. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Staff of the Month for Sep, Oct, Nov and Dec. 



  

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter 

Life is guaranteed to have its ups 

and downs. Keep smiling. Keep your 

head up. Keep pushing through.  

SUCCESS IN EVERYTHING WE DO! 
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Success in Everything We Do! 
Our past student Minal Patel gave 157 gift bags  

 

We said goodbye to Ms Maya Patel- 20 years! 

 

 

 

Cycling Lessons

 

 

 

IT students

 
  
 

 

 

Positive Handling Staff Training 

 

On REMEMBRANCE DAY!

 

 EYFS children enjoying assemblies! 

 

Music Awards

 

DT Lessons , Wreaths for Ms R 

 

MOCK SATs Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 


